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OFFICE OF CHAIRPERSON: SUBCOUNCIL 4 

 

 

Chairman’s Report of Sub Council 4 

Parow Council Chambers 
                                                        24 January 2019 

 

Good Morning Councillors, Subcouncil Staff, invited guests, friends and the 

media. 

 

I want to wish everyone a prosperous New Year and that you had a well 

deserve rest.   I also need to congratulate each councillor place in the 

new organogram, into new portfolios. 

 

Your presence at the Subcouncil Meeting is much appreciated. 

 

 

Dam Levels 

 

Dams levels in the Metropole had decrease by 1.2% and I urge all of 

you to still use water sparingly. 

 

The data collected on the status of our dams is independently 

available from the National Department of Water and Sanitation 

and is published in local newspapers. 

 

 

Ward Allocation projects. 

 

Cllr Chris Jordaan 

 

Chairperson: Subcouncil 4  

Ward Councillor: Ward 28 

Member of SALGA Bargaining Council  

Ward Office Tel: +27 21 444 3996 

Subcouncil Office Tel: +27 21 444 7090 

   

E:  chris.jordaan@capetown.gov.za 
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We are at the last 6 months of the financial year and on our PCER it 

still display that the spending pattern is of great concern 

 

The amount of outstanding work and invoices raise a major concern 

as it is evident with the trend and rate that the officials approaching 

the allocations is alarming. 

 

Some of the projects have still have a zero percentage spending and 

it will be highly impossible to spend all this money in the next 3 

months.  

 

I urge councilors to interact with the departments and officials to see 

the realization of the projects that you have identified. Councilors, 

please allocate your funds wisely in the next financial years so that a 

legacy is left behind. 

 

I have send a strong worded email to the ED and the Mayco 

member on the refusal of officials to attend a legitimate meeting at 

our sub-council. 

 

Safety & Security. 

 

The City of Cape Town had a major success in the Safety & Security 

department during the festive period by confiscating a record 

number of alcohol on the beaches. 

 

Drunken driving remains one of our biggest concerns and 

perpetrators do not adhere to our laws of the country. 

 

 Illegal Dumping 

 

It is one of the worst situations in our areas and the enforcement 

thereof need to be discuss with all seriousness. Pleaple are using 

every single corner to dump , whatever rubble they have. 

 

Please report illegal dumping to 0860103089(option1) 

 

Water & sanitation. 

 

Water is the most precious commodity and should not be wasted,  
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We had to many burst pipe in Sub-council 4, due to infrastructure 

development and lose to many clean drinking water. The turnaround 

strategy is also of concern and needs to be address as a matter of 

urgency. 

 

Please report any water & sanitation related queries to 0860103089 

(option 2.) 

 

Lastly, Sandile Patrick Bebe & Siyamthemba Ndlezana is the Community 

Facilitators in the Excecutive mayors office for Stakeholders management.  

 

Their contact details is Office : 021 400 9485 & Mobile : 064 152 0810   
 

1. THE CITY’S ORGANISATIONAL TRANSFORMATION PLAN IS BUILT ON 

VALUES: 

 

 City Built by Accessibility 

 City Built by Accountability 

 City Built by Integrity 

 City Built by Service Excellence 

 City Built by Trust 

 
I thank you 

 

 

CHAIRPERSON: CLLR CHRIS JORDAAN 


